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Comments: I support CBMBA's stance and recommendations to the GMUG plan.  I am a long time recreationalist

in the Gunnison National Forest and have seen much misuse and degradation over the last 4 decades.  I

applaud and support CBMBA's desire to partner with the NFS to help oversee and maintain our national forest.

Port-O-potties, more designated camping, parking at trailheads and monitoring of these, is critical.  I agree that

E-bikes are increasing in popularity and should be managed as a separate category.  I support the four specific

areas that have been identified as ideal for stacked/looped trail systems and believe trails should be carefully

built in these areas in partnership with CBMBA and other local stakeholders.  These are all high use areas and

are easily accessible to all users.  As far as wildlife management areas, I believe those areas should be

considered individually as much as possible and managed as such.  I support CBMBA's recommendations to fix

other errors in the plan as outlined in their proposal. I firmly believe a partnership with CBMBA is in the best

interest of the GNF and have witnessed many trail improvements and evidence of the CBCC cleaning up our

backcountry.  Thank you.


